
 

Nursing Facility Level of Care Stakeholder Meetings 

August 21st   
(1:00-2:30 p.m.) 

Governor’s Office Building, Jefferson City, MO 
 

 

Missouri Department of Health and Senior Services invites you to join us as we work 
towards an updated nursing facility level of care eligibility. 

 Who should come?  Nursing facility level of care is the eligibility criteria for services 
in a skilled nursing facility or through state plan personal care, including consumer-
directed services, in-home services, and personal care in a residential or assisted 
living facility, as well as services through the Adult Day Care Waiver, Aged and 
Disabled Waiver, AIDS Waiver, and Independent Living Waiver.  If you are a 
participant, advocate, provider, state agency or otherwise involved with these long 
term care services, you should consider joining.  

 What will happen at the stakeholder meetings? The meetings will be a progressive 
series of steps to collaboratively develop an updated level of care.  During the first 
meeting, we will gather feedback on what is working or not working in the current 
model, as well as suggestions for change. The second meeting will present a model 
for a new level of care based on the first meeting’s feedback, and during the final 
meeting we will look forward to recommendations for change and gather any final 
comments.   

 Where will the meetings be? Because the department wishes to involve 
stakeholders throughout the process of development of a new level of care, the 
meetings will be held in a centralized location in the State to ensure all are able to 
travel within one day.  We encourage you to attend all of the meetings, or as many 
as you are able to.   The meeting will be located at:  

Governor’s Office Building 
 Room 450 

 200 Madison Street 
Jefferson City, MO 

 How do I register?  Because space is limited, please RSVP by emailing:  
Leslie.Sebastian@health.mo.gov or calling 573-526-8514.  Please include your name, 
organization, email and phone number when registering.  If you are unable to attend 
in person, but would like to listen in, you may request the conference line 
information by contacting LTSS@health.mo.gov.  
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